Meeting for pre submission clarifications-MNRE PLI Scheme

IREDA has issued ‘Invitation for application’ document for Selection of Manufacturers for Setting up
Manufacturing Capacities for High Efficiency Solar PV Modules under the Production Linked Incentive
scheme. As per requests received from prospective applicants, a virtual meeting for pre-submission
clarifications was organized and subsequently clarifications were issued.

In course of submission, some of the above-mentioned prospective applicants and some other applicants
who were not able to submit their queries, have requested further clarifications. In this regard a
virtual meeting is being organized at 04:00 PM on August 26, 2021.

Interested participants are required to send a request at plischeme®@ireda.in for attending the VC
meeting so that link can be shared with them.




